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It is the agreed view of the SLS Presidential Team that any restrictions on mobile 
phone use in schools or in classrooms are a matter for individual schools in line with 
the current Scottish Government policy. With every school being different, we feel 
strongly that this is up to schools to manage as best suits their school community. 

I hope this brief statement is useful to the Committee. 
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